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Scott Freytag 

 

Phone System and Computer Help 
 

July 2012 

Scott Freytag joined the volunteer crew of A Family For Every Child just a couple of 

months ago and stepped right up to a challenge: help us install our phone system! 

He gracefully spent a Saturday to help and donated a patch panel as well. He neatly 

connected all 24 ports and tie-wrapped it all into place, made sure the fax line 
worked, and helped to identify a failed router (and corrected the webmaster's 

misconceptions about unmanaged switches). All the phone lines worked perfectly. 

  

We were able to open for business on our first day at our new location! Thank you 

Scott! 

Thank You for all your hard work, 

Scott! 


